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Mow Cop Killer Mile 

What a turn out for Castle at the 
Killer Mile! We are so proud of every 
child that took part in the race      
yesterday. A big thank you to all of 
you who supported, whether you     
donated to the cake stall, sponsored 
our runners on the Go Fund Me page, 

bought cakes from our stall at the top or cheered our runners on from 
the side line. We raised a grand total of £550 which is absolutely brilliant!  

School Event - Father’s Day Breakfast 

On Friday 13th June, we will be celebrating 
Father’s Day.  

We are inviting the men who are special in 
the lives of our children in for a celebration 
breakfast. This is limited to one per family 
due to the space in our 
hall.  

Dad, grandad, brother, 
uncle or friend - if you 
make our children happy, 
we would love to say 
thank you!  

Healthy Snacks 

In school, we have noticed that there are some    
children who are bringing unhealthy snack to eat at 
breaktimes. In order to support us to promote a 
healthy lifestyle, please can we ask that you send in 
healthy, nutritious snacks for children to have at 
breaktimes. Please ensure that snacks are nut free.  

Photo Permissions 

Thank you to those who have completed the new 
photograph permission form. We need a response 
for all children. If you haven’t yet completed it, 
please click HERE. If you have already completed it, 
there is no requirement to do it again. 

Year 6 

Next week, our wonderful Year 6 pupils will take their end of Key Stage 2 assessments. They have 
worked incredibly hard, and we know that they are going to do their very best! Mrs Bours will be 
running a breakfast club for them all from 8:00 each day next week - this is free of charge and the 
children can come in through the hall doors. We will remind the children today, and next week, that 
these are just tests and do not define ALL the many, many things that they are great at! On Friday, 
the children are heading out to Tittesworth as a reward for all their hard work this year.  

Celebration Assembly - 16th May 

There will be no celebration assembly on 
Friday 16th May.  

Governor Vacancy Update 

Thank you to those who have expressed an 
interest in joining our governing board. If 
there is any further interest, please contact 
me: headteacher@castleprimary.co.uk  

The deadline to express interest is 16/05. 

School Event - Sports’ Day 

We cannot wait to see you all at Sports’ Day this 
year on Wednesday 21st May. Please see last 
week’s bulletin for the full, detailed information. 

Rec & KS1 - from 10am. The main school gates will 
open at 9:50 and will close at 10am.  

Picnic Lunch - 11:30 - 12:30, families are invited onto 
our school field to have a picnic lunch together.  

KS2 - from 1pm. The main school gates will open at 
12:50 and will close at 1pm.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=O3OdvQYcBUO8k2pJw1Pq6PznL1DpO7ZFsbK4oawLr4xUQUszRUcySjA2SUpCQVZQNEZFNFhPNUZTNy4u

